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Fundraising Update 
Many thanks to those who have responded to our fundraising letter.  
To date we have raised $6075 and work completed so far includes installa-
tion of 2 split system units in the main hall and a reverse cycle air conditioner 
in the kitchen. The structure for the deck and store room is also well under 
way. Anyone who attends the dinner will be able to experience the improve-
ments first hand. If you plan to donate and haven’t quite got around to it, it 
would be greatly appreciated by mid-August as we have a commitment to 
both builders and council at that time. 
 
 
The dinner details: 
August 11 
6.30 for 7.00 p.m.  
Our chef, Adrian, is preparing a feast to underpin a wonderful night out. 
There is a huge variety of items to be auctioned so don’t forget to bring 
cheque books and also a few coins for the annual raffle. 
 
 
Working Bee 
September 8 
1.00 to 3.00 p.m. 
Any help you can give to achieving our in-kind commitment by offering an 
hour or so working on a landscape planting plan would be of great assis-
tance. Bring any tools you can; gloves, spades, mattocks, rakes etc… 
 
 
Games Night 
October 13 
Further details will be published in the next newsletter. But keep the evening 
free for a lot of fun 
 
 
Distribution 
This update is going only to those with email addresses. So if you know any 
luddites, please share the contents with them and encourage them to go 
electronic! 
 

Contact: acheronhall@yahoo.com.au 


